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CIT Board CommuniqueMeeting 22017 —10 May2017

This document is a public summary of matters considered by the CIT Board. It
is not intended to be a detailed set of minutes and does not cover all matters
considered by the Board.

The CIT Board met on Wednesday 10 @y 7at CIT Fyshwick

Strategic Compass Evolving Together Projects

The Board was pleased to note the ongoing progress and achievements of the strategic
compass new commitment project8lembers were also pleased to note the
comprehensive information being uploaded to the staff Intranet Site (SIS) keeping staff
informed of key milestones as they occur. A reporting dashboard has been developed
specifically for the purpose of enhanced reporting on these projeeisg oversighted by
the CIT Board

Board Research

Theresults of two research projects, commissioned in 2016 as part of its new strategic
direction,haveseen improvemergin data collection and havieeen assisting the Board in
learning about CIT business and s$®esults of these projects haalso been provided to
staff through CEO forums and have contributed to improved staff understanding of CIT’s
current positon and commercial needs. CIT will continue to refine the modelhingh will

be used for forecasting

CIT Solutions

The Board noted changes to the CIT Solutions Bo@nding greater strategialignment
between CIT and CIT Solutiombe Board also received an update on CIT Solutions activities
and noted thesucces®f significant investments in products for growth.

Campus Modernisation

The Boardhoted the progress of the campus modernisation process. The Campus
ModernisationSubcommittee (CMS) has met on two occasions since the start of the year
and a Campus Modernisation Working Group (CMWG) has also been established. The
CMWG with representatives from CMTEDD, Treasury and the Environment, Planning and
Sustainable Development Directorate, is currently developing a progfamorks across all
CIT sites.
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Australian Government 2017/18 Budget
Higher Education Reforms

Membersdiscussedhe potentialimpacton vocational education and training resulting
from the Higher Education Rerm Packag@nnounced as part of the Australian
Government2017/18 Budget.

The reform package proposes Commonwealth funding to public universities for approved
sub-bachelor courses with an industry focus, starting in 2018 Hdard requested the CEO
keep them informedon the proposed reforms and noted that the reforms and potential
impact on the TAFE sector are being considered at the Ti2At meeting.

Apprenticeship Funding

Members also noted aew model of funding for vocational training, with the
announcement of a skills fund that will support state and territlag projects that meet
defined Commonwealth criterid-heSkilling Australians Furadms to create 300,000 new
apprerticeships over four years.

Anew Industry Specialist Mentoring for Australian Apprentjgexyram aimingo increase
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The Boardacknowla@lgedthat this was the last meeting fdir David Dawes who will be
leavinghis positon with the ACT Governmeiiihe ChaithankedMr Dawesfor his
significant contribution to the Board since its inception and to the success ac@i&ll as
hisoverallcontribution to the ACT

The Board also acknowledged the last meeting of the student member, Mr Waris Mughal.
The Board thardd Mr Mughahim for his contribution to the work of the Board over the
last year.
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